
Board Agenda Item IE4 Explanation        July 10, 2025 

 

Gifts to the District 

In accordance with Policy KH – Public Gifts to the District – the Board must approve any 

potential gift that is greater than $2,500. 

Dale and Julie Burghardt have graciously donated $3,000 to the Molalla River Middle 

School FBLA program.  This donation is to offset costs for the club’s trip to the National 

Convention in July.   

A recommendation to approve this gift is requested this evening. 

 

Respectfully submitted by: Lauree Nelzen 

 


